
Dear Dr. Richard Corsi and Senate Committee, I am sending you this plea to please let our students 
return to school by February 8th. 
Our Governor Brown has stated and implemented that teachers shall be vaccinated so our students can 
go back to the class room. 
My husband and I are 71 year old seniors, who reluctantly, have excepted the push back on receiving 
our vaccine’s so the students can go back to school. 
All seniors who are 65 and older are at risk of getting the virus and dying but are willing to postpone and 
receiving a vaccine so their grandchildren can go back to school.  
 
Please, please, please send our children back to the class room by February 8th.  
 
 
 Peg Bermel 
 


